IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS

IN RE: Adm. Order 23-06

CLOSING THE CLERK’S OFFICE

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER

The Court’s Case Management/Electronic Case Filing (CM/ECF) system
will be unavailable from 12:00 p.m. Friday, April 28, 2023, to 9:00 p.m. Sunday,
April 30, 2023, due to system maintenance. Accordingly, the Clerk’s Offices in
East St. Louis and Benton will close at 12:00 p.m. on Friday, April 28, 2023.
Paper filings may be placed in the drop box located at the public entrance. Both

offices will resume normal hours at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, May 1, 2023.

U;Ioﬁorable Laurg K). Grandy
Chief U.S. Bankruptcy Court Judge

Dated:  March 29, 2023




